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Letter or Email Response: 
I am writing to express how upset I am to hear about the proposed housing for North Weald. The reason we chose North 
Weald to live is because it was a Village, these proposed new houses will mean that the population will nearly double. I 
am worried about the infrastructure also the village has one road in and out and suffers considerably if there have 
been roadworks or even a delivery taking place at The Co-op, it would not cope with double the amount of traffic. Also 
taking away the beautiful open spaces is heart breaking not to mention the historical airfield. I am not very good at 
wording emails but I am passionate about keeping North Weald as it is. Jacqueline    
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